Jeff Watson

From: James Rivard

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 11:17 AM
To: Jeff Watson; Joe Gilbert

Subject: RE: BLAs for comment

Jeff,

After a quick review. | don’t see any public health issues with BL-12-00024 Panattoni

BL-12-00015 Knowles, | need to review again and get clarification from you on want exactly is going on with this one.
Perhaps this afternoon?

James Rivard

Environmental Health Supervisor

Kittitas County Public Health Department
509-962-7515

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 8:16 AM
To: Joe Gilbert; James Rivard

Subject: BLAs for comment

[still have a couple of squeaky wheels turning here:

BL-12-00024 Panattoni
BL-12-00015 Knowles

When ya' &et a chance... thanks,

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ru]og

Fllensburg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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